
 
 

CABARRUS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 2024 

4:00 P.M. 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners’ Budget Workshop 
originally scheduled for Thursday, June 6, 2024, has been cancelled.  
 
This 4th day of June, 2024. 
 
 Stephen M Morris, Chairman  
 Board of Commissioners 


